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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: December 9, 2021 
Re: Irradiator Maintenance – December 13, 2021 

 
On Monday, December 13, 2021, the irradiator at the North Texas location will be 
unavailable for a brief time period due to scheduled annual maintenance. The annual 
maintenance is expected to take approximately two hours and should begin around 
1200. 
 
Impact to Clients:   
 

- Please plan accordingly, and submit planned irradiated orders prior to 1000 on 
December 13, 2021. 

- Irradiation for specialty products, such as pediatric packs, will be filled following 
the maintenance.  
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